
 

 

 

13 September 2023 

 

Non-Domestic Rating Bill – Legislative Consent  

 

Dear Simon and John, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Legislative Consent Motion on the Non-Domestic Rating Bill, 

listed in the Annex to this letter, was approved by the Senedd on 12 September 2023.   

 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Manon Antoniazzi 

Prif Weithredwr a Chlerc y Senedd / Chief Executive and Clerk of the Senedd 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

  

Simon Burton 

Clerk of the Parliaments 

House of Lords 

London 

SW1A 0PW 

 

Dr John Benger 

Clerk of the House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 

 



 

 

 

Legislative Consent Motion approved by the Senedd on 12 September 2023 

 

Legislative Consent Motion on the Non-Domestic Rating Bill 

 

NNDM8341 Rebecca Evans (Gower) 

To propose that the Senedd Cymru, in accordance with Standing Order 29.6, agrees that 

provisions in the Non-Domestic Rating Bill, insofar as they fall within the legislative 

competence of the Senedd Cymru, should be considered by the UK Parliament. 

A Legislative Consent Memorandum and a Supplementary Legislative Consent 

Memorandum were laid in Table Office on 11 April 2023 and 1 August 2023 

respectively, in accordance with Standing Order 29.2. 

A copy of the Bill can be found on the UK Parliament website: 

https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/3442 

Supporting Documents 

Report of the Economy, Trade and Rural Affair Committee 

Report of the Local Government and Housing Committee 

Report of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

Report of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee (Memorandum 

No.2) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://record.assembly.wales/Plenary/13483#A81702
https://business.senedd.wales/mgUserInfo.aspx?UID=375
https://senedd.wales/media/qhqded1q/lcm-ld15782-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/0pklnjqq/slcm-ld15990-e.pdf
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbills.parliament.uk%2Fbills%2F3442&data=05%7C01%7CKatie.Mumford%40gov.wales%7C615b5a647c864e78edf408dbae0eeae7%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638295151311078482%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eNunhGl9gd3USzLcLjJFCErBk8AO3utImulrrkAI1IQ%3D&reserved=0
https://senedd.wales/media/c5lcm2pf/cr-ld15910-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/x3fkm1ih/cr-ld15909-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/is3dhxrh/cr-ld15905-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/bokf1yln/cr-ld16026-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/bokf1yln/cr-ld16026-e.pdf

